
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Construction Advisory 
July 14, 2021 

 
Noise Attenuation Walls – Anderson Road SW 

West of 24 Street SW (Community of Cedarbrae) 
 
 

WHAT: KGL will begin construction of the permanent noise attenuation sound walls along the Southwest Calgary 
Ring Road. Installation will occur in three phases: (1) Pile Foundation Installation and (2) Noise Wall Panel 
Installation and (3) Finishing, Painting & Cleanup. 

 
This construction activity is the culmination of 2-years of design to ensure that surrounding communities are protected 
from noise levels which exceed a 24-hour weighted average of 65 decibels as per the provincial guidelines for noise 
mitigation. 

 

WHERE: Between 24 Street SW & Tsuutʼina Trail SW, just north of Anderson Road SW located on the south side of       the 
community of Cedarbrae. See enclosed map for more details. 

 
WHEN: Piling activity is expected to start the week of July 19th, 2021 with work continuing through September. 

 
WORK HOURS: 7 a.m. – 7p.m. 

 
ANTICIPATED IMPACTS: Construction activity will be confined to the transportation utility corridor (TUC). 
Residents may notice construction noise and construction equipment traffic on Anderson Road SW & the pedestrian 
pathway located to the west of the pedestrian bridge, north of Anderson Road SW. Residents may also notice 
temporary pathway closures or implementation of a pathway detour to allow for the delivery of construction 
equipment and materials. 

 
 

Thank you in advance for your patience and cooperation. For addition information call 403-212-0565 or email 
info@SWCRRproject.com. 
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